
 

 

 

 

 

 

03 September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 13 Biology Trip:  FSC Slapton Ley  

 Date:  Monday 13th of September to Wednesday 15th of September 

We are excited to be taking our students on the field trip to Slapton Ley, South Devon later this month. In 

preparation for the trip there will be an important trip information meeting for parents/carers on Tuesday 

7th of September, starting promptly at 5:30pm.  The meeting will take place in the Sixth Form Common 

Room. There will be an opportunity for you to ask questions. 

This meeting precedes the general Sixth Form Information Evening for Year 13 parents at 6.00pm 

If you have any immediate concerns or require more information, please do not hesitate to contact me 

via email at s.mayor@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Mayor 

Head of Biology 

 

 

 

 


